
The Integrity of a Servant Leader Scholarship 

In Honor of Joshua Alexander Davis 

 

The Integrity of a Servant Leader Scholarship is a one-time scholarship in honor of Joshua 
Alexander Davis, a former B-CC High School student who, as a sophomore, lost his life in a bicycle 
accident on June 10, 2013.  Two scholarships will be awarded, each in the amount of $1000.  One 
scholarship will be awarded to a female BCCHS student and the other to a male student.  Both 
students will be selected from the Class of 2020. 

 

Josh was with us only briefly.  In that short time, he demonstrated a commitment to the integrity of 
servant leadership in two unique ways.  First, he aimed to be kind and sincerely helpful to all with 
whom he came into contact, regardless of age, gender, race, creed, religion, or socioeconomic status.  
Second, he genuinely strived for a moral consistence between his public actions and private thoughts 
in his interactions with others.  Josh’s leadership qualities were captured in an article published in the 
B-CC Tattler, titled “B-CC Loses a Leader:  Remembering Josh Davis.”   

Eligibility criteria for The Integrity of a Servant Leader Scholarship include the following: 

Attendance 

 Applicant must be a BCCHS student in good standing. 

Academic Achievement – Applicants must meet at least three (3) of the following 
criteria.  Provide evidence with your application. 

 Minimum 3.5 unweighted GPA 
 1130 PSAT score or higher 
 26 ACT score or higher 
 1250 SAT score or higher 
 Score 4 or higher on any AP exam 
 Score 5 or higher on any IB exam 

Commitment to Community:  

 Applicants must have a demonstrated record of volunteering within the B-CC community for a 
minimum of three (3) consecutive years. 

 Provide evidence with your application, perhaps a printout of your SSL hours. 
 

Essay 

 Applicants must submit a 500-word essay describing how student leadership, BCCHS 
preparation, and community involvement contribute to the betterment of the B-CC 
community. 

 

Interested students, please provide the above materials to Stephanie Rizas in room A408 by April 15th.  
Scholarship recipients will be notified by e-mail by May 1st and recognized at the B-CC Senior Awards 
Night.  Questions?  Email stephanie_m_rizas@mcpsmd.org  


